
 

Dear Archway Glendale Families,  

You recently received a letter from Great Hearts President, Erik Twist, about an opportunity to 
receive exclusive access to COVID-19 testing for you and your family, and we would like 
everyone to participate. By participating, you are helping us collect more accurate data around 
infection rates in our community. This access to knowledge empowers us to take a more 
proactive role in determining if it is safe to reopen and to detect and contain cases early, which 
helps to reduce the risk to our campus when we do reopen. 

To participate in this testing, we recommend that you pre-register to make the day-of testing 
process as quick as possible. Please click here to find out more information on how to navigate 
the pre-registration process and other details that you need to be aware of to participate. The 
form will need to be completed for each person within your household that will be getting tested. 

To be sure that our testing locations are staffed properly and to minimize wait times as much as 
possible, we ask that you complete your pre-registration by 9:00 PM on Friday, August 21. The 
testing is not open to the public. It is only for Great Hearts families. 

Testing for Archway Glendale and Glendale Prep families will take place this Saturday (8/22) 
from 9 am-3 pm and Sunday (8/23) from 1 pm to 4 pm in Archway Glendale’s multi-purpose 
room (MPR).  

If you have any questions regarding the testing, please contact Premier Lab solutions via phone 
at 602-441-2808 or via email at greathearts@premierlabsolutions.com. 

Sincerely,  

Mr. Kersting  

The Archway Glendale Golden Eagle Blast will be sent the afternoon of 8/21, please read it. It 
will be filled with details! 
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